
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Trevor Campbell, R&B Director 
 
DATE: February 8, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: 2023 Aggregate Materials 
 
 
We opened bids for the 2023 Aggregate Materials on Tuesday 
February 7th. 
 
We received 1 bid packet back from 3B Enterprises, LLC for $54,300. 
 
We would like to recommend the 2023 Aggregate Materials be 
awarded to 3B Enterprises LLC for $54,300. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at  
824-4463. 
 


